
i0-001
COMMENT

CL-06321

From:
Sent:
To:
Subject:

Roger Abercrombie <abergroov@yahoo.com>
Friday, March 5, 2010 8:39 PM
secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
’Regulation of Retail Forex’

I really feel its wrong that you would consider the restriction on leverage in the RIN 3038-AC61 proposed
limitation, please consider the little guy that has not the money to compete, the forex market is all I can
afford, please have mercy, your about to destroy my dream ! please.

Roger Abercrombie


